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NEWSLETTER NO.7 AUTUMN TERM – 18 OCTOBER 2019 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To all our Year 6 Eleven + candidates who will no doubt be celebrating their successes 

all weekend.  100% pass rate – well done all of you! 
 
WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 8 – (Clubs as usual Monday/Tuesday)  

Monday 21st  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Mass – All Welcome  09.00 
 Governors Meeting  20.00 
Tuesday 22nd Y5 & Y6 Shakespeare Workshops All Day  
HALF TERM  Wednesday 23rd October to Friday 1st November inclusive  
Saturday 2nd    
Sunday 3rd   

Monday 4th  Back to School in Winter Uniform  08.45 
 School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Liturgy  08.55 
Tuesday 5th  School Photography Company (Individual & Sibling Photos) 09.00 
Wednesday 6th  Y5 Swimming  08.45 @ Mayfield 
 Parent Consultations  16.30 onwards 
Thursday 7th  Parent & Toddlers 09.00-10.15 
Friday 8th  Awards Assembly  08.55 
 Dobson Cup Cross Country v Claremont (Y4 & Y6) Leave 12.45 Start 14.30 

Collect from Venue 15.45 
Saturday 9th    

Sunday 10th  REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE – All Welcome 
Please see below for full details 

 
09.50 

 
MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHI P  

RECEPTION 
Jonah 

LOVE & GROW:  For always being kind and caring to others and for trying 
hard in everything  

Annie  LEARN:  For showing great enthusiasm towards all areas of learning  

YEAR 1 
Ariana LOVE & LEARN:  For always being a cheerful and kind friend and for great 

reading in all subjects 
Iris GROW:  For always challenging herself and for being keen to improve her work 

YEAR 2 
Eloise LEARN:  For fantastic work in RE 
Susie LEARN:  For very thorough work with Reading Comprehension  

YEAR 3 
William  LEARN:  For fantastic effort with their newspaper reports about the eruption of 

Mount Vesuvius Thomas 

YEAR 4 
Mariella GROW:  For developing a great work ethic in all areas of the curriculum 
Oscar LOVE:  For being so cheerful and supporting the team despite his injured finger 
Bea Bea WORSHIP:  For great responses in RE linked to the call of Confirmation  

YEAR 5 Digby LEARN:  For magnificent Maths multiplication   

YEAR 6 
Max 

GROW:  For focusing hard in Maths this week and challenging himself with 
some really tricky geometry 

Oliver 
LEARN:  For not only a consistently  high standard of Maths but also for 
showing all of his workings 
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FRIENDSHIP 

William (Y3) 
For being good friends to each other  

Fabian (Y3) 
Edward (Y1) For being helpful to the younger children  
Iris (Y1) For being really helpful at playtime  
Hugo (Y6) For being helpful in the Hall at lunchtime  
Lewis (Y5) 

For tidying up all the outdoor toys at break time without being asked 
Milo (Y5) 

PE 
Ariana (Y1) For excellent listening and football skills  
Baxter (Y4) 

For excellent passing in football  
William (Y4) 

MUSIC 
Olivia (Y6) For always being so helpful in Choir  
Mollie (Y2) 

For their great singing this week  
Susie (Y2) 

CONGRATULATIONS 
·  Noah (Y2) who has attained the standard of 9th Kyu in Wado Ryu Karate  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2019  
Congratulations to:  Valentina (Y4) Lorenzo (Y2) Evan (R) Arthur (R) and Milo 
(Y5) on successfully taking part in Space Chase, this year’s Summer Reading 
Challenge.   
 
FUNDRAISING  

·  MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING The total raised at this event was an 
amazing £322.02 

·  CAFOD AND HARVEST Together we collected almost 20 carrier bags full 
of food to share with the foodbanks in Tunbridge Wells and on the East 
Sussex coast.  Financial donations from parents, staff and pupils mean we 
can sponsor the installation of water towers in 10 villages in rural Uganda.  
Thank you to everyone for your continuing generosity which enables the 
Sacred Heart community to make a positive difference to the lives of those 
in need close to home and farther away.  As always, our Harvest Assembly 
was a joyful celebration, with perhaps one sombre note struck by the pupils 
of Year 4 who reminded us of the role we can all play in protecting the environment as well as the 
consequences of failing to take practical action. The children’s colourful artwork is available for you to 
view on the school website https://www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk/photo-galleries/harvest-festival   
Total monies raised for CAFOD currently standing at just over £300.00 
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U11/10 GIRLS HOCKEY v Skippers Hill  
Wednesday 16 th October 2019 
U11 Team:  Chloe, Amelie, Izzy, Olivia, Beatrice and Florence  
U10 Team: India, Bella, Francesca, Liberty, Sophie, Freya, Savannah, and Sofia 
Results:  U11 2-6 to Skippers Hill - Player of the Izzy 
    U10 8-0 and 6-3 to Skippers Hill - Player of the Match Bella 

 
U9 BOYS FOOTBALL v Rose Hill  

Thursday 17 th October 2019  
U9 Team:  Dean, Felix H, William, Felix MC, Rupert, Aaron, Michael, Baxter and Charlie 
We wanted to show how important it is to play as a team and involve everyone.  Our passing 
was accurate, we defended strongly and we encouraged each other throughout.  
As a result, we won the match 4-0.  Thank you to Oscar and our parents for supporting us on 
the side line and to Rose Hill for a lovely match tea.   

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE 

We hope to have your support for the Wadhurst Parade on Sunday 10th November.  Do let us 
know if you will be in attendance.  Children should wear school uniform and assemble at 
Gloucester Road at 
9.50am.  We will be 

carrying the school banner and laying 
a wreath at the War Memorial at 
10.15am  
Our Year 6 pupils will be visiting all 
the classrooms with the traditional 
poppy for which we would ask a 
minimum contribution of 50p to the 
Royal British Legion.  Children will 
sell poppies to parents after school.  
We also have a selection of other 
items in the office as displayed 
below:  
 
SACRED HEART SCHOOL PTA 
We just wanted to let everyone know that there are many different ways to raise money for our school PTA. 
The PTA, as a charity, is registered with the following companies, that will donate to our PTA if you purchase 
or use through their sites: 
·   

If you go to www.amazon.co.uk/smile and choose 'Sacred Heart School Parent Teacher Association' as 
your nominated charity, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and 
shipping fees) of eligible purchases to the PTA.  
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service but you’ll be 
helping raise money towards our school. 
  

·   
You can also register with https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk to raise money for the school through 
purchasing online with a variety of retailers, insurance providers, phone companies and more. There are 
over 3,700 shops and sites that will give a percentage or a donation to our school.  

·   
 

24% of every name tags order at www.mynametags.com  will be donated to our PTA. Just use our School 
ID - 7730 - at the checkout. 

Every bit helps. Thank you for your support.  The PTA Team 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Don’t forget that after half term the children return in winter uniform https://www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk/parents/uniform  
The uniform shop is open on the 21st October 8.45-9.30am. Any new starters/Reception pupils, there may still 
be time to arrange a fitting appointment if you require one. Please email the school uniform shop as soon as 
possible: schooluniform@sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk Uniform can be ordered online and collected from the 
school office at your convenience. 
Please ensure you have purchased any items you may need before the end of half term! 
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OPEN MORNINGS 
·  St Gregory’s Catholic School:   Friday 18th October 09.00-11.00  
·  Beechwood Sacred Heart School:   Tuesday 5th November, Tuesday 3rd March, Tuesday 5th May 2020 - 

9.30am – 12.30pm Head’s presentation: 11.00am 
·  Mayfield Girls School:   Tuesday 5th November, Friday 20th March and Tuesday 21st April 2020 
 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart Scho ol  

             where learning is fun!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CURRICULUM EVENING  
We have a good turn out for our Curriculum Evening with workshops on reading, phonics and early writing all 
proving popular with parent.  In the Foundation Stage parents had lots of fun trying out a variety of fine and 
gross motor activities to aid early stages of writing. They demonstrated high levels of creativity and enthusiasm 
- and they were fantastic at tidying away after themselves! 

This week children in Year 6 have been completing their 
first in a series of plate designs inspired by the work of 
Clarice Cliff. 
 

They have also been writing poetry inspired by Joseph 
Coelho entitled ‘If All The World Were’. Finished poems will 
be displayed in the school corridor once they have been 
illustrated. 
 


